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GROUPS
Our Glow Group is our junior church, meeting

during our Sunday services. Children go out to

their group at about 11am.

Welcome to today's service! 
And if you are visiting us today, it's great to have you with us!
 

Our services usually last about 60-90 minutes and will include singing (a mixture of both modern
and older, familiar songs); prayers (either open times of prayers for anyone to pray out loud, or led
prayers from the Minister or leaders); a sermon/talk based on a Bible passage, which will hopefully
help us apply what we learn to our everyday lives (we try not to go on too long – about 20-25
minutes!); sometimes a mission slot, to help us pray for and think of those working in other parts of
the world; and sometimes a short children’s talk. The first Sunday of each month we take
communion together.

Our mid-week SALT group meets for Bible study

on the 1st Thursday of the month (afternoon and

evening).

Our LITE home groups meet on the 3rd week of

the month for fellowship and prayer.

https://www.stratforduponavonbaptist.org.uk/home-groups
https://www.stratforduponavonbaptist.org.uk/home-groups
https://www.stratforduponavonbaptist.org.uk/children-and-young-people


Upcoming Events ... April 2022 

Thur 28th Little Fishes toddler group - 9am-midday - in the Welcombe Hall

Ukraine Emergency Appeal

We are continuing to take up an
additional offering in respose to the
emergency situation in Ukraine. Funds
raised will be split between Amen Trust
and BMS who are both working in the
country and supporting people affected
by the war. Please place donations for
this appeal in the 'Ukraine box'.

Sun 17th EASTER SUNDAY Morning Communion Service - 10.30am 

Fri 22nd CAMEO - 2-4pm - in the Fellowship Hall - Quiz & Beetle Drive

Sun 24th Morning Service - 10.30am 

Wed 27th PAINTBOX - 10am-midday - in the Fellowship Hall

KEEPING IN CONTACT
We would love to keep in contact with you and add your details

to our church address list and email distribution list. 
Please ask for a form to complete your details on.

SUBMITTING NOTICES
Please submit any notices to  

Email: sbchurchnotices@gmail.com

Knitters
If you can help with
knitting baby clothes for
the premature baby unit at
Warwick Hospital, please
speak with Angela Martin.

LITE GROUPS - There will be no LITE groups this month because of Easter celebrations.

2nd Edition

CAMEO
22nd April, 2-4pm
Our next CAMEO will
be one of Peggie's
quizzes and a game or
two of Beetle Drive! 

Building Fund

This figure does not include money from our church reserves
(around £62K), which would bring our grand total to approx
£121,000.
This is an amazing total, but we're still not quite there!
Thank you to all those who have given so generously!

£59,060

Men's Fellowship
The Men’s Fellowship is changing!
We are moving away from Zoom meetings
to in-person events. The first of which will
be a fish & chip supper on Friday 6th May
at 18:30 in the Fellowship Hall. 
Approx £10 each. 
If you would like to come along, please
speak to Lee Rhodes.


